SRI SANKARA ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE
ENATHUR, KANCHIPURAM
Minutes of Extra-Curricular Committee Meeting held on 23/06/2017

The Inaugural meeting of Extra-Curricular Activity Committee for the Academic Year
2017-18 was held on 23/06/2017 under the chairmanship of Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal
of the College at Bharathwajar Seminar Hall at 2 PM.

The following Members are present in the Meeting :

1. Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal — Chairman

Mr. L. Rajesh, HoD / Computer Applications — Convenor

Mr. M. Arunkumar, Dept. of Computer Applications - Member
Mr. E. Praveen Kumar, Dept. of MicroBiology - Member
Miss. P.Banupriya, Dept. of English - Member

Mr. P. Balaji, Dept. of Commerce - Member
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Mr. E. Manigandan, Dept. of Computer Science - Member

Meeting starts auspiciously with the prayer song chanted by Mr. M. Arunkumar, seeking the
Blessings of the Almighty.

Miss. P. Banupriya welcomed the Extra-Curricular Committee Members through his
Welcome Address Speech. She placed the tentative plan of activities scheduled during this
academic year for necessary discussions and deliberations. She voiced some of the scheduled
Awareness Activities like Drugs Awareness Rally, Kamarajar Birthday Celebration, Voter
Awareness Rally and for involiving the Volunteers for New Voter Registration Online
Process. She invited Dr. K. R. Venkatesan, Principal of the College to deliver the Presidential
Address.

During his Presidential Address, The Principal, Dr. K. R. Venkatesan Congratulates and
appreciates the Extra-Curricular committee members for charting out the plan of activities for
the ensuing Academic year 2017-18. As a Visionary leader, he instructed the members to
organize a National level Seminar through Entrepreneurship Development Cell focusing

Business Plans for Start-ups in the domains like Silk Sarees, Pharmaceutical etc.


http://code-industry.net/

Dr. K. R. Venkatesan articulates the need for organizing Observance Of Swachhta
Pakhwara Programme. He also guided the members to arrange a field visit for the Volunteers.
He also shares the novel idea of organizing the exhibition for the first year students freshers
by showcasing the various activities done by the Extra-Curricular Activities in the previous
years. He truly believe that this type of exhibition really drives the young minds to
voluntarily participate in the upcoming scheduled activities planned by this committee.
Principal Sir concluded his Address by mentioning the special efforts made by the members

in organizing the several extra-curricular activities in the College.

Mr. L. Rajesh, proposed the Vote of Thanks for the first meeting of Extra-curricular

Committee for this Academic Year.
Extra-Curricular Activity Committee Meeting ends with chanting the National Anthem.
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Convenor Chairman
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